
NORTHMINSTER NOTES AUGUST 12, 2018 

 

 

TODAY IS THE TWELFTH  SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
Childcare for infants through 2s is offered in the Nursery at 9:15 

Sunday School Children (Preschool through 5th grades) start in worship with parents  

Junior and Senior Highers worship with parents  

Worship is at 9:30 in the Sanctuary 

Fellowship Time/Lemonade on the Lawn is on the Central Park Lawn at 10:45 (weather permitting) 

Adult Education: General Assembly Overview with Pastor Michael is at 11:05 in the Guild Room 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars for Upcoming Events 

August 

13 Al-Anon (10:15 a.m. Library) 

Old Men’s Jazz Band (8 p.m. Logan Hall) 

14 Building & Grounds Committee (7 p.m. Guild Room) 

15 Membership Committee (9 a.m. Library) 

Session Meeting (7:30 p.m. Guild Room) 

16 No Activities 

17 All-Youth Movie Night (7 p.m. Guild Room) 

18   2nd Act Players (10 a.m. Logan Hall) 

 

Welcome Visitors!! 

 

Please stop by the 

visitor table in the 

entryway for a gift and 

information about 

Northminster. 

 

Then, come downstairs 

to Logan Hall for 

Fellowship Time! 

 

 

Lemonade on the Lawn Today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone is invited to join us on 

the Central Park Lawn after 

worship as the Fellowship 

Committee hosts Lemonade on 

the Lawn. Join use for refreshing 

lemonade and tasty treats. 
 

If the weather doesn’t cooperate, we will be inside in 

Logan Hall. Hope to see you outside soon! 
 

 Northminster Soloists and Chancel Choir 

Fundraising Concert, August 19th 
 

"Love Is Love Is Love Is Love" is the theme of 

the upcoming concert featuring our own 

soloists and the Chancel Choir. The 

performance will be at 2 p.m. in the 

sanctuary on Sunday, August 19th, and 

proceeds will go to help Interfaith Action of 

Evanston do their important work. 
 

This recital showcases the many forms of 

Love through both classical and musical 

theater songs. All choir members are urged 

to participate along with singing friends, 

neighbors & relatives. All are invited to sing! 
 

Questions? Email Northminster’s Music 

Director Christopher Owen at 

cowen@northminpres.org 

 

 

All youth (including 

in-coming sixth 

graders) are invited 

to come to Movie 

Night on August 

17th at 7 p.m. We 

will be showing "A 
Wrinkle in Time" in 

the Guild Room. 
Bring your friends! 

There will food and fun for everyone!! To 

RSVP, email Children and Family Ministries 

Director Meredith Rogowski 

(ce@northminpres.org) 

 

All Youth Movie Night, August 17th 


